
 

MEMO 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
To: Legislative Committee 

From: Jake Van Gompel 

Date: 7/31/23 

Re: Ordinance Amending Section 7.12(2)(A)(3) Parking Regulations Lot 3 

Discussion: 
 
Staff has become aware of an outdated parking restriction in the old fire department parking 
lot. (S/W corner of Reaume Ave. and W 3rd St.) Since the construction of the new fire 
department this lot is no longer needed for fire department employees. Staff believes that 
Lot 3 should have the same restrictions as Lot 4 (the SPAR parking lot). 
 
The recommended change is on page 24 of the attached ordinance, approving the same 
time restricted parking to lot 3 as other city owned parking lots to better utilize this lot for 
downtown parking. 
 
Recommended action: 
 
Approve the ordinance amending section 7.12(2)(A)(3) for Lot 3 and recommend the same 
to Common Council. 
 

 


